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On behalf of the Club and the land on which we meet, we 
acknowledge the Bunurong / Boon Wurrung peoples of the Kulin 

nation, owners of this unceded land, and pay our respect to their 
elders, past, present and emerging. 

 

admin@westernportquilters.net 

President’s Patch December 2023 
Dear Members,  

Season’s Greetings 

As we reach the end of the year it is time to reflect on some of the highlights of 

2023. 

 Members and friends enjoyed the bus trip to AQC. I t is certainly the way to 

go no worries about traffic or parking.  Members enjoyed the many Guest 

speakers and Popup shops that Caroline Hill arranged for us. 

The demonstration of the use of the defibrillator eased the concern of 

members about using the device if needed.  We now have a Critical Incident 

Response Plan in place. 

Members and friends enjoyed a day out at the Wool Museum in Geelong. We 

hope to discover some interesting destinations in 2024. Thank you to Barb 

Rimington for organising the day. 

Thanks to all the hard work of the Committee members in organising these 

activities 

The new committee has met and have started planning for the new year.  

Watchout for the newsletter and our new Facebook and Instagram accounts 

which will be coming in 2024. 

Our first meeting for the year will be on January 16.  

Stay safe and well.  

Margaret 
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WPQ 2024 Committee 

President  Margaret Johnson  Secretary  Gaynor Brackx 

Vice President  Vacant   Treasurer  Debbie Higgs 

Caring Quilts   Carolyn Sweeting  Guest speakers Caroline Hill   

Workshops Lesley Kumar / Yvonne Pullin  Newsletter   Margaret Johnson  

Face book and Instagram Luisa Waterhouse 

Ex Officio: Barbara Rimington 

Tracey Jarvis has volunteered to continue with the role of Webmaster 

Cynthia Parsons and Joanne Posthuma will share the Kitchen role. 

 

Kitchen Roster 

Please add your name to the rosters for these vital tasks. 

January Liz Gower 
Gail Evans 
Brenda King 

February Raylene Warner 
Glenda Daff 
 

March 
 
 

Margaret Howlett 
Pauline Munro 
Nadine Hammell 

 

Welcome Desk Roster 

January Dawn Cracknell 

Rae Droop 

 

February 

 

June Lambert 

Bev Wetherall 

Judy Beresford 

March 

 

 

Bev Bolderstone 

Marie Howells 
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Show and Tell from the December Meeting 

 

 

 
 

Raelene Warner 
 

 
Lyn Haggart 

 

 

 

The Art appreciation group met for the last time in December.  Because 

of the dwindling number of participants, the decision was made not to 

continue into 2024 

 

   
Carolyn Sweeting Beverley Wetherall Mary Stupka 
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The Artist studied was  
 

John Olsen 

Brenda King Molly Arnott  

 

 

Westernport Quilters Meeting dates 

 

Dates for early 2024 

 

January  

Tuesday 16th  General Meeting 

    Sit and sew day 

 

February 

Tuesday 6th   Workshop Day 

 

Tuesday 20th  General Meeting 

    Guest Speaker:  Knitted Knockers 

 

    

 

 

 


